
Food for Children During COVID-19

Attention Head Start/Early Head Start Staff:
You need to contact your students about the free meals being

provided by their school district. Meals are for all children, 0-18.
Rules and details differ by site. Please check your district's

Facebook page or contact Crystal Cortes by email if you need
your district's information.
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